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February 12, 2016

Office of Chief Counsel
Division of Corporation Finance
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F. Street, N.E.
Washington, D.C. 20549

Via e-mail to shareholderprpposaIs@gçgov

Re: Chipotle Mexican Grill, Inc. - Withdrawal of No-Action Request Letter
Shareholder Proposal of Jennifer McDowell

Ladies and Gentlemen:

By letter dated December 30, 2015, Chipotle Mexican Grill, Inc. (the Company”), submitted to the
staff of the Division of Corporation Finance (the “Staff”) a no-action request (the “No-Action
Request Letter”) relating to the Company’s intention to exclude from the proxy materials for its
2016 Annual Meeting of Shareholders (the “2016 Proxy Materials”) a shareholder proposal and
statement in support thereof (the Shareholder Proposal”) received from Jennifer McDowell (the
‘Proponent”).

Enclosed as Exhibit A is a copy of a correspondence between the Company and As You Sow, the
authorized representative of the Proponent, dated February 11, 2015, agreeing to the withdrawal
of the Shareholder Proposal. In reliance on the agreement reached with the Proponent, the
Company respectfully advises the Staff that it hereby withdraws the No-Action Request Letter.

If the Staff has any questions with respect to the
undersigned at (303) 222-5978.

Sincerely,

C IPOtE MEXICAN GRILL, INC.

Michael McGa n
Corporate Compliance Counsel
(303) 222-5978

Cc: Conrad Mackerron, As You Sow (via e-mail to mack@asyousow.org)

foregoing, please do not hesitate to call the
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